



Recommendation to the Common Council

Of the City of Greenfield, Indiana

Be it resolved that at a duly convened meeting of the Greenfield Advisory Plan Commission held on April 10, 2023, the Commission considered the hearing of the Update to the Unified Development Ordinance (UDO) and also the Appendix A Definitions in accordance with the requirements of the Indiana Department of Natural Resources.
Upon majority vote, the Commission recommends to the Common Council of the City of Greenfield to approve the adoption of the Update to the Unified Development Ordinance, and the Appendix A Definitions.
Dated: ________April 10, 2023


____Joanie Fitzwater____________








Joanie Fitzwater, Planning Director
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